
RADIO STATIONS HCJB 

To Norman L. Maguire 

M E M O 

Date 11 -12-53 

QUITO, ECUADOR 

From Clayton Howard Subject Reception of HCJB on 700 kc 

Thanks very mcuh for your nice report of reception during our special DX 
broadcast an 700 kc for the National Radio Club on Nevembr 2nd 1953. ¡e 

have checked your report and it agrees with our program log as we are very 
happy to send you th* enclosed verification card. Giad to be your first 
Ecuadorian BC station to verify. Yes, we used to operate on 974kc but 
moved to 700 kc several years ago since it is a clearer channel down here. 
Thanks again and best wishes for many more years of good DXing. Tune our 
way again when you can, if not on 700 kc then on one of our short wave 
frequencies. 

Sincerely ysurse 

Olayten Howard 

Approved I Signed 


